Allenstown Public Library

Meeting of the Board of Trustees

October 18, 2016

Call to Order

Present: Director: Patricia Adams

Chair: JoAnne Dufort

Treasurer: Alice Phelps

Winn Mountain came to the library on September 28 and October 5. Andy installed the storm windows on the west facing windows, put storm windows around leaded glass windows by front door, put weather stripping on front door, installed one front bow window and removed the last front bow window.

Patti donated a new flag to the library. She and her husband, David, also donated an American Sycamore tree that is planted out front of the library. This tree is registered with the American Heritage Tree Society as it is grown from a seed harvested from a Sycamore at Mont Vernon.

The trustees voted to abolish the no denim dress policy. Denim can be worn as long as it is in good shape.

Patti attended the town charrette regarding the revamping of the mill building and the area surrounding it. We are waiting to hear what the next phase of the project will be.